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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
THE HUB ANNOUNCES EXPANSION OF GAME ROOM (THE HUB CAP)  
 

Austin, TX September 3, 2014 today at its annual board meeting, the hub announced the 

Grand Reopening of the newly expanded game room, The Hub Cap. The room, which had 4 Wii 

stations, 4 Xbox stations, And 4 PlayStations, has increased its capacity by 1,000 square feet and 

now includes 12 additional gaming stations, 4 designated guitar hero stations, and 4 designated 

Dance Dance Revolution stations. Patrons and members can expect less wait time and more 

game time with the expansion. 

The Hub has had plans for the renovations to The Hub cap since 2009. They received a 

lot of member input and consulted with arcade experts around the country. Once they heard 

what their customers wanted, they had a clear vision of what the upgrades and enhancements 

should be. Members will continue to enjoy billiards, dartboards, and skeeball.  

Established in 2007, The Hub is continuing to expand and grow throughout the Austin, 

TX, region. Currently, The Hub has over 2,700 members, and membership is projected to 

double by 2015. Besides weekday events and the weekend dance club and parties, The Hub 

also features live bands once a month. Local teen bands are encouraged to send a demo CD if 

they are interested in performing at The Hub. Twice a year, The Hub is host to the hottest Battle 

of the Bands around. For more information, Contact the Hub at 888-555-TEEN (8336) or 

info@thehub.net. 
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